
 
The International Golfing Fellowship of Rotary 

 
Coming to Adelaide in 2014 

 
At the board meeting of the IGFR in 
Paris this July it was approved that The 
Rotary Club of Adelaide be the sponsor 
and host club for the 2014 
Championship. 
 
Each year the event is held some where 
in the world, in the past few years it has 
been held in Paris, Kitzbuhel-Austria, 
Niagara Falls-Canada, Manilla-
Philippines, Antalya-Turkey and Gold 
Coast-Australia. Next year the event will be held at Pinehurst, North Carolina, USA and in 2012 Crans-
Montana, Switzerland. 
 
At each event we have had at least thirty different nationalities represented, Rotarians from Uganda, 
Nigeria, and Nepal as well as most of the European countries, Asia and the USA. Normally some 300 
to 350 participants take part in the World Championship which makes for wonderful fellowship and 
golf for the Rotarians and partners from all corners of the world. 
 
The event will be held from 17th-24th May 2014 with golf at the major courses in Adelaide. The 
participants will then have a week to travel to Sydney after the event to attend the Rotary International 
Conference which starts on 1st June 2014.  
 
This will be a wonderful opportunity for Adelaide Rotarians to showcase our city and country to fellow 
Rotarians from all over the world. It will also be an opportunity for South Australian and Australian 
Rotarians to participate in an International Rotary event with out having to fly for 24 hours at great 
expense. 
 
The Rotary Club of Adelaide looks forward to hosting the event and would encourage as many 
Australian Rotarians to participate and make our International friends feel welcome in our country. 
 
Robert Motteram 
Rotary Club of Adelaide 
 

 
 
Oscar Kneubuehler (Executive Secretary), Robert Motteram (President Nominee), Jean-Luc Dischamp (President), 
and the Lanson Champagne representative (major sponsors of this year’s event) in Paris. 
 


